
Town of Charlemont 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

Hearing to consider an application for a variance by Robert Burrington 

March 28, 2017 

 

Prior to the hearing, the following elections were held: Charlotte Dewey, Chair, Trevor Mackie, co-chair 
and Toby Gould, secretary. 

 

C. Dewey opened the hearing at 7:15 PM.  

Attendance: Charlotte Dewey, Trevor Mackie, Robert Burrington, Doug Dean, Aldo Pizzi, Erwin Reynolds. 

Bob Burrington explained that he wished to add storage space to a barn on the east side and rear of the 
existing structure. He presented plans and a plot drawing. 

A question was raised concerning the distance to the adjoining land (plot #41). A view of the plans 
seemed to show the new structure being partially built on this adjoining plot. 

Mr. Burrington will consult with his attorney and a surveyor and return on the agreed upon date. 

The hearing was adjourned at 7:40 PM and continued to April 27, 2017 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Toby Gould 

 

 

 

Documents Viewed in Public Hearing: 

1. Public Hearing Agenda 3/28/17 
2. Robert Burrington Application for Variance, including plans & supporting documentation 


